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INDIANA UNIVERSITY
SCHOOL OF MEDICINE
January 7, 2021 Office of the Dean
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PO Box 171
Noblesville, IN 46061-0171

Dear Friends:

[ am writing to express my deepest thanks for your gift to the Crosley Jayne
Buchner Memorial Scholarship Fund at Indiana University School of
Medicine.

Scholarship assistance is always a priority for us, as it directly impacts our
ability to attract and retain the best and brightest medical students. As you
might imagine, the challenges facing many of our students are especially great
right now. I’m delighted that you have stepped up to help us meet that need.

Your generosity fuels our commitment to educating the next generation of
compassionate healers. Thank you again.

Sincerely,

%,“

Jay L. Hess, M.D., Ph.D., M.H.S.A.

Exccutive Vice President for University Clinical Affuirs
Dean of the School of Medicine

Walter J. Daly Professor

Indiana University
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